

St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter



4th July 2025

Learning, Caring and Growing Together in Faith

Message from Miss Glassbrook:

Well done children on such a super week in school. What a fantastic Move up Day we had! The children embraced their new classes with enthusiasm, meeting their new teachers and getting to know their new classrooms. It was a joy to welcome our new Reception children into the school community too — they did so well on their first sessions in school.

This week a group of children also enjoyed attending the Good News Group service at church on Wednesday evening, where we had the opportunity to meet new people, worship and celebrate together. Thank you to parents, carers and children who joined us for this service.

A huge thank you to everyone who donated to Clothes 4 Sammy. They will go towards supporting Leukaemia and Myeloma Research UK and your generosity is truly appreciated.

Have a lovely weekend everyone and see you on Monday!



Jesus said, 'As I have loved you', so you must love one another.'

John 13:34

Friendship is our current school value

Ladybirds: Esme. H Honeybees: Evie Butterflies: Fia Owls: Catherine Kingfishers: Elijah Dragonflies: Thomas Shining Star awards this week go to:

Ladybirds: Olivia Honeybees: Nico Butterflies: Lilly

Owls: Harry

Kingfishers: ALL Kingfishers Dragonflies: ALL Dragonflies

Weekly Attendance Scores

Ladybirds: 90%

Honeybees: 97%

Owls: 95%

Butterflies: 99%

Kingfishers: 89% Dragonflies: 98%

Best Class of the week is:

Butterflies



Dates for the diary

Wednesday 9th July - YI Trip to Blackpool Zoo. Please give consent and make payment using school spider.

Wednesday 16th July 2pm - Worship at Church with Katy. Parents and carers welcome to attend.

Thursday 17th July - Y2 Trip to The Anderton Centre. Please give consent and make payment using school spider.

Tuesday 22nd July 9:30am - Y2 End of Year Service at Church. Parents/carers of Y2 children are welcome to attend.

Tuesday 22nd July 3:30pm - 4:30pm - Y2 End of Year Disco.

Wednesday 23rd July 1:15pm - Finish for summer

BOB's Book of Brilliance

Kingfishers

Alicia and Emily for detailed sketches of mountains

Dragonflies

Lily, Jake and Finley for amazing science investigations of materials

Brody and Jessica for thoughtful RE work

Butterflies

Milly for amazing work in Computing
Felix for super writing about Blackpool Zoo
Soffia for wonderful presentation
Lily and Xander for being amazing animal detectives
Sam for making a detailed clay caterpillar
Leo, Xander and William for amazing writing about penguins
Ralph for improved presentation

Honeybees

Alice and Ivy for wonderful writing about pirates
Oliver for super sharing in maths

Ladybirds

Arron for super writing

Aurora and Harvey for amazing maths

Noah R, Olivia and Esme H for wonderful writing about pirates

Well done everyone!

Classes for 2025 - 2026

Please find information about the classes for next year below:

Honeybees Class

Taught by: Mrs Pinder & Mrs Martin

Ladybirds Class

Taught by: Mrs Taylor

Additional support in Reception: Mrs Barber, Mrs Linney, Mrs Greenwood, Mrs Singleton, Miss Walsh, Miss Hanlon

Butterflies Class

Honeybees children will move to Butterflies

Taught by: Mrs Davies

Owls Class

Ladybirds children will move to Owls

Taught by: Mrs Telford

Additional support in Year I: Mrs McDade, Miss Hanlon, Mrs Singleton, Mrs Greenwood, Mrs Wilson, Miss Walsh

Dragonflies Class

Owls children will move to Dragonflies

Taught by: Miss Blundell

Kingfishers Class

Butterflies children will move to Kingfishers

Taught by: Mrs Winrow & Mrs Mahon (Mrs Mahon will also be covering this class until Mrs Winrow returns from maternity leave in November)

Additional support in Year 2: Mrs Hanlon, Mrs Bentley, Mrs Wilson, Miss Walsh. Miss Hanlon

Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk



